
KAGOSHIMA UNIVERSITY 
KYOTO F I E L D  T R I P  2017 

 

Application form is available at 

International Student Office or from our website 

https://www.kagoshima-u.ac.jp/en/ 

 
◆Date: Tuesday February 14 – Thursday February 16, 2017  

*Detailed schedule will be later announced 
to the participants 

 
◆Place:  Kyoto and Osaka 

 
◆Instructions: 

1. Those who have previously joined this field trip cannot 
apply. 
This trip is planned and carried out only for the inter- 
national students of Kagoshima University: family  
members of the student cannot apply. 
Around 60 students can participate in the trip. In case 
there are not enough seats for all the applicants, we will 
notify only to the applicants who cannot participate by 
end of January, 2017. 

2. Plan thoroughly your own schedule before applying : 
 you cannot cancel after your application is received  
by the International Student Office. 

3.  Participation fee is 10,500yen.Please make a payment 
with application form at International Student Office. 

4.  You will be asked to submit “Kyoto field Trip Report” to 
International Student Office after the trip. 

5.  For any inquiries, please contact International Student  
Office: ryugaku@kuas.kagoshima-u.ac.jp 

 
◆Application registration period:  

January 5 ～ January 16, 2017（office hours 9:00～17:00）        

*Please submit application form at international student office 
with the participation fee 10,500 yen. 


